
Retired Ottawa Firefighters Association 

                                                       

Greetings to our new OFS Retirees, 

On behalf of the ROFFA Board of Directors, congratulations on your recent retirement and 

welcome to ROFFA 

The Retired Ottawa Firefighters Association (ROFFA) was established in 2010 with the goal of 

ensuring that all retired Ottawa Firefighters (urban and rural), their spouses and families remain 

aware and informed of all things important to retirees. 

As a retired Ottawa Firefighter, you are automatically welcome as a member of ROFFA and will 

soon start receiving updates via e-mail. Please confirm your upcoming retirement by emailing us 

a note including your name, home address, telephone numbers and e-mail address to 

info@roffa.ca  

With an elected board of directors, a constitution, and bi-annual general meetings (AGM’s) for 

our members each spring and fall, you’ll find many reasons to get involved. 

In addition to the AGM’s, ROFFA members also enjoy monthly breakfasts, annual golf 

tournaments/dinners, ROFFA Group Travel and regular invitations from other organizations in 

our ‘Ottawa Fire Service Family’ with whom we work closely. Those organizations include the 

Ottawa Fire Service, the Ottawa Professional Firefighters Association, the Ottawa Firefighters 

Community Foundation, the Bytown Fire Brigade, the Ottawa Fire Department Band, the 

Salvation Army food truck ‘Frontline One’, the Ottawa First Responders Foundation, and 

Frontline Credit Union.  

Our members are largely very engaged in many of our organised activities, which gratefully 

keeps the camaraderie alive once retired. 
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Since its creation in 2010, our website ROFFA.CA has become extremely popular with our 

members. This website is your main point of reference for information but we also have a private 

ROFFA Facebook Group page which we invite you to join here. 

Please do not hesitate to contact any one of us on the ROFFA board of Directors should you have 

any questions. 

All the best in your retirement. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Larochelle 

President  

Retired Ottawa Fire Fighters Association 

boblarochelle@roffa.ca  

www.roffa.ca  
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